Good evening
From all the fabulous photos that have come in today, it looks like you're all having a creative and exciting time. If you want to catch up with your friends learning, take a look at the website; I've put the pictures on the yr5/6 page. It may give you some fresh ideas for things to do. 
For tomorrow's learning:
Y5: please complete the second set of questions for Conkers in the English book. For maths, please complete the working with the power or 10 pages.
Y6: please can you do the work on the root word pages in the English book. For maths, there's a couple of things I would like you to complete. Please do the arithmetic test in the arithmetic book. It's the first test, adding whole numbers. The answers are at the back so you can check your work afterwards. I would also like you to do the number problems in the other maths book. 
Thank you. 
Any problems, get an adult to email me. We've nearly finished the first week of home schooling; you can look back through your journal and remind yourselves of everything you've done. You are all proving to be very resilient and able to cope with these unprecedented changes, so well done. 
Enjoy the rest of your evening,
Mrs Brice
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